LRCFT/LRCCD
Memorandum of Understanding
Coaching Stipend

Background:

The LRCFT and LRCCD have a shared interest in reviewing and addressing issues related to
Coaches stipends. The LRCFT has an interest in discussing specific inequalities related to team
size, one and two semester sports, and uncompensated time related to post-semester

competitions.
Agreements

1. The LRCFT and LRCCD agree to evaluate and negotiate issues related to the coaching
stipends during the 23-24 fiscal year.
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